
Get ready for Summer Reading and Summer Fun - The Library's Summer 
Reading program will start on June 25 and continue to August 1st.  We are 
offering 6 weeks of fun-filled reading, learning and activities.  Summer is 
busy, so children can come each week, to each time, or just when they can. 
Earn tickets for prizes.  The more you participate, the more you win. 

Here are the details: 

  No registration is necessary 

 Open to all ages 0-18             

 Thursday evenings from 7-8 p.m.; Fridays from 11:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

 A final ice cream party with prizes will be held Aug. 1, 7 p.m. 

 

Prizes include:  Kindle Fire, Unicorn characters, world's largest gummy 
worm, Amazon gift card, itunes gift card, swimming pool passes, ear buds.   

  

Volunteers are needed for any and all events.  Call Dianne Connery or Ann 
Barker at 903-786-8274.   
  
We are so pleased to offer this program and lots of fun events, all open to the 
public and FREE. THANKS  to the Sherman Service League and Dollar Gen-
eral for their generous grants to make this possible.  A big thank you to 
the Tocker Foundation for the Science Museum on Wheels!  
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SUMM ER  REA D IN G  Mark your calendars: 

• June 9—Ringling 

Bros. clown  4—5 

p.m. 

• June 13—Retro 

Video Gaming 1-4 

p.m. 

• June 20—Juggling 

Show and lessons, 

10 a.m. 

• June 26—Petting 

Zoo & Pony Rides 

& Science Museum 

on Wheels, 1-5 p.m. 

• July 10 & 11—Stop 

motion video for 

teens, check for 

times 

• July 31—Snake En-

counters 10 a.m. 

• August 1—Summer 

Reading Wrap up 

and Ice Cream par-

ty, 7 p.m. 

• June 8, 2015 10 a.m. 

Friends meeting at 

the library—New 

officers: Ann Mur-

ray, President, Lyn 

Jostes VP, Melody 

Burton, Secretary, 

Horace Wilkinson, 

Treasurer 

 

S P E C I A L  T R AV E L I N G  E X H I B I T  J U N E  1 - J U N E  2 0  

104 N. Main 

Pottsboro, TX  75076 

903-786-8274 

www.pottsborolibrary.com 

pottsborolibrary@gmail.com 

facebook.com/pottsborolibrary 

 

Your library is proud to present a special American history traveling exhibit 
from the  Gilder Lehrman Institute of American History.  Looking at Lincoln: 
 Political Cartoons from the Civil War Era will be on display from June 1 - 
June 20. Be sure to watch for our June newsletter announcing more infor-
mation. 

tel:903-786-8274


This is a huge improve-
ment for our library and 
the brightness really 
makes a difference in a 
comfortable reading 
atmosphere as well as 
safety outside.  JB 
Electric installed for 
us.  We will save ener-
gy too! Our sincere 
thanks. 

 We are so grateful 
to  GREGG & VIRGIE 

HOLBROOK and  

GALEN & BRENDA 
HOLLAR for their very 
generous donations of 
money and lighting fix-
tures, for both inside 
and outside the library. 
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T H E  L I G H T S  A R E  O N !  

Visit our library and view an interest-
ing doll collection from the estate of 
Trudy Langford, mother of Melody 
Burton, a Pottsboro resident and li-
brary volunteer.  These dolls are sou-
venir dolls, or national costume 
dolls.  They are also known as folk 
dolls, made of local materials like 
corn husks or sea shells. 

 

 While some collectors don't consider 
them as valuable, they are important.  
They are goodwill ambassadors that 
delight, and at the same time, break 
down prejudice and stereotypes. We 
know how other people dress and 
live because of their dolls and the 
dolls' costumes.  

 Melody said, “My mother’s souvenir 
dolls opened my eyes to the world of 
travel and collecting. I guess that is 
why I have a few cherished collec-
tions in my own home, although I 
haven’t traveled the world like my 
parents.” 

 

 We invite you to come to the library 
to enjoy the dolls.  Let us know if you 

have a collection you would like to 
display, too. It is, after all, a small, 
small world! 

S I G N  UP 

For a library card 

BORROW 

Books, DVDs, audio 

books and more 

ATTEND 

Programs and events at 

your library, bring a 

friend! 

VOLUNTEER 

Your time, energy and 

ideas 

DONATE 

Books or money to your 

Friends  

SHARE 

With others what you 

love about your library 

SPEAK 

up and speak out for 

your library 

JOIN 

The Friends Group! 
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